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Xi'an Jiaotong-Liverpool University 
20th February 2022 
 
Dear Students and Colleagues, 
  
In the light of the instructions given by the Jiangsu Department of Education and by 
the local government, and with consideration of the latest pandemic control 
developments of Suzhou, the University anticipates that: 
  
Online Teaching PROBABLY will be the delivery mode for the first four weeks of 
Semester Two, AY2021/22 (21st Feb to 18th March). If there is any update on the 
teaching arrangements and the arrangements for our students’ return to Suzhou 
accordingly to the pandemic prevention and control situation, we will 
communicate it in a subsequent notice. 
  
The University will keep monitoring the latest developments of the pandemic, follow 
the latest government instructions and keep everyone informed of the updates on the 
pandemic prevention and control requirements. Thank you for your time and support. 
  

关于线上教学安排的最新通知 

各位同学、同事: 

根据省教育厅和属地政府的指示精神，结合苏州市最新疫情防控

形势，学校预估： 

2021/22 学年春季学期前四周（2 月 21 日至 3 月 18 日）较大可

能需安排线上教学。根据疫情防控进展，教学安排和学生返苏安排如

有调整将另行通知。 

西交利物浦大学将根据政府最新指令和疫情最新发展，及时向全

校师生发布学校最新的相关安排，感谢全校师生对大学相关工作的关

注和配合。 

  



西交利物浦大学 

2022 年 2 月 20 日 

 


